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Barley Lane Montessori Pre-School and After School Centre
TRANSITION POLICY

At Barley Lane Montessori Pre-School and After School Centre we realise that transition to new settings is a major event in the lives of young children and can be an anxious time for both the children and their parents/carers. We need to ensure that the move from pre-school to nursery or school is made as smooth as possible with as little disruption to the child as is feasible.

In order to make this happen we will;

· Try not to put too much emphasis on the move, especially for those children going to school.
· Read books about going to school/nursery.

· Encourage children who will attend the same school to play together.
· Find out as early as possible which school each child will attend.

· Send a letter to each school explaining that the child has attended pre-school and inviting reception class teachers to visit.

· Invite children to bring in a packed lunch for the last week of attendance at the preschool.
· Taken the children round to most of the local school they might be attending for them to see where they would be going to school.
· Parents will be consulted and informed before any moves take place. Depending upon the child’s age and stage transition will be planned.
· A personalized transition plan will be drafted for each individual child keeping in mind their needs and interests. For example some children might settle half a day in a week and gradually transition full time, for others it might be a full day transition.

We will reassure parents/carers at all times that anxiety about going to school/another room is quite common for children and can affect their normal behaviour. We will support the children and their parent/carers in this important stage of their lives.
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